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Update on Dividend Reinvestment Plan share purchases 

Further to our announcement dated 24 March 2022, VGI Partners Asian Investments Limited (ASX:VG8) 

wishes to advise that the on-market share purchases to satisfy the Dividend Reinvestment Plan (DRP), which 

commenced on 23 March 2022, were completed on 8 April 2022. An update by way of an Appendix 3A.1 

providing the DRP price per share, issue date of the DRP shares, and the purchase period of the DRP shares 

was lodged today. 

Details of the DRP are set out in an announcement dated 21 July 2021. 
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